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Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale St., Mail Code B10C 
P.O. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177 

John Hughes 
Director 

Fax: 415.973.7226 

January 17, 2012 

Ms. Gurbux Kahlon 
Program Manager, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

RE: Pacific Gas and Electric Company's Non-tariffed Products and Services (NTP&S) 
Information-Only Report 

Dear Ms. Kahlon: 

This letter is a follow-up to our meeting regarding PG&E's NTP&S information-only report on 
December 6th, 2011 with you, Jack Fulcher and Jonathan Tom. Thank you for taking the time to 
meet with us and for sharing your comments. We found the meeting to be useful in better 
understanding revisions that the Energy Division would like to see in the NTP&S information-only 
report. 

One of the issues we discussed in the meeting was making the report available to more than the 
parties of R.05-10-030 and A. 09-12-020. Decision 11-05-018, Ordering Paragraph 40, provides 
that "The report shall be made available to the parties to this proceeding as well as the parties in 
Rulemaking 05-10-030." The Energy Division asked PG&E to make the report available to all 
individuals listed on the two associated service lists rather than just providing it to the parties. We 
have taken your feedback into consideration and will make the revised NTP&S information-only 
report available to everyone listed on the above service lists. 

In addition, based on your feedback, PG&E's revised NTP&S information-only report will include 
more extensive descriptions of each category with examples to give the Energy Division a better 
sense of how these services will be performed. PG&E will also provide descriptions of the assets 
used to provide these services and an overview of the market for the service that includes existing 
firms, ease of entry, and our best estimate of prices charged for these services. 

Once the revised NTP&S information-only report that incorporates these comments is submitted to 
the Energy Division and service lists R.05-10-030 and A. 09-12-020, PG&E understands it will be 
authorized to commence offering the other IOU's products and services listed in the information-
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only report starting thirty (30) days after submission. We expect to submit the revised report by 
end of this month. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

John Hughes 
Director, Regulatory Relations 

cc: Jack Fulcher 
Jonathan Tom 
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